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14th February 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Year 11 Mock Exam series 1 – Monday 7th March to Monday 21st March 2022.  

During the two weeks commencing Monday 7th March, Year 11 students will be sitting a programme 
of mock GCSE exams for all subjects. These mock exams will inform the school’s teaching, monitoring 
and teacher grade prediction processes, as well as reflect any changes made to the 2022 GCSE 
examination process as part of the government’s response to the corona virus. This is an opportunity 
for teachers to see what your child can currently do and ensure that they make the best progress 
possible between now and their exams.  

Attached is a timetable of when the mock exams are going to take place; the timetable will also be 
posted on the school website. 

If you have any questions or queries or would like some additional information about the above, 
please do not hesitate to contact me on martha.wardle@she.e-act.org.uk. 

Yours faithfully, 

M.Wardle 

Martha Wardle 

Assistant Principal of Teaching and Learning  
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